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HONORING 

Bat® J. Janarn 
WHEREAS, The Fox Canyon Groundwater Management Agency's Staff Geologist Mr. David Panaro has served on the FCGMA 

staff since early 1997 providing a high level of helpful service and information to stakeholders, and 

WHEREAS, Mr. Panaro used his considerable experience and perspective in Agency working history and practices to guide and 
facilitate Agency solutions to some complex issues, and 

WHEREAS, Mr. Panaro led the Agency's Meter Calibration Program over many years to steady success with his considerable 
experience and helpfulness, by using his detailed knowledge about wells, meters, operators and the multitude of meter related problems and 
solutions, and 

WHEREAS, Mr. Panaro was key to the Agency's initial development of the Technical Advisory Group (TAG) and Strategic 
Advisory Group (SAG) meetings, designed the Agency logo and created the first website, and 

WHEREAS, during his time here, Mr. Panaro helped find solutions to a number of very complex legacy issues, using his 
institutional knowledge, his creativity, desire to be helpful, efforts toward protection of the underlying aquifers and achieving safe yield in 
the Agency's groundwater basins, we now decree and confer special recognition upon him by officially declaring the following, 

THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED, that the Board of Directors of the Fox Canyon Groundwater Management Agency take 
great pleasure in thanking and publicly honoring, Mr. David J. Panaro for his 14 years of dedicated service to the Agency, and wish him 
well in his future career endeavors. 

PRESENTED BY THE FCGMA BOARD OF DIRECTORS THIS 25th DAY OF MAY, 2011. 
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.....- Lynn Maulhardt, Chair Director Steve Bennett 


